
SENIOR REP REPORT 2017 

 

 

This was my fourth year as a Senior Rep with the CRSC.  

Previously, I was the Junior, and then the Intermediate Rep as 

my daughter moved up through the different levels of skating. 

 

This year was a quiet year as most communication went 

through Uplifter via individuals who wanted direct 

communication with all skaters. 

 

As a Rep for the Senior Skaters for the 2016-2017 skating season 

I: 

 

• assisted with this year’ registration for skating at the end of 

August.  

 

• sent out email reminders about upcoming events (i.e.: 

fundraisers), if there were any.  Making phone calls and 

having personal conversations when needed. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Melody Beattie 

CRSC Senior Skater Rep 2017 


